
Jan. 26, 1961

Mr, Jams» Robins,
Director of Research,
Drexel Institute,
32nd & Chestnut Sts.,
Philadelphia, Pa.

Dear Mr. Robins«

I a« sending you under separate cover copy of "Mother 
and Child" that I promised, which speaks for itself.

I am looking forward to your story regarding Kaiser 
and his introduction to Dorr equipment which you told 
so well and which 1 nterested me so greatly. My recol­
lection. of it is already a little bit mixed, but I 
recall vividly what you said about the Dorr engineer 
going out from Denver and also about Kaiser himself 
■■oing to our, laboratory at Westport, Conn, and accept­
ing happily our attitude toward facts*

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

>Z

John V. N. Dorr.
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